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About the Newsletter, this is our last Newsletter for the year 2024. We will 
have a break and resume with the Newsletter again on 2 February 2025. 
 

Cafe Church Today. The topic is the Changing Face of the Church. 
 

 Rev. Toby Keva will be taking two–week ‘relocation’ leave  
from 6 to 19 January. 2025. He and his family will be using the time  
to move house from Shoalwater to the church manse in Willetton 
 

 With Love to the World  - Lectionary study booklets that help  
us prepare our minds for Sunday worship.  We will be sending in the orders  
for 2025 by the middle of January. For current subscribers we will assume that 
you wish to continue unless we hear otherwise. Anyone who would like to start 
subscribing, please let us know in the next week or two. Cost: $28 annually for 
4 issues.  Gwen and Tony Stevens: mob: 0401 636 411 email: 
stevens.a.g@bigpond.com  

 

 

    
 
 

   
 

Rosters: Sunday 29 December  5 January 2025 
 

Minister:  Rev Toby Keva  Rev Toby Keva 
Readers: L Kenny, J Boon  J Burns, J Maddocks 
Organist: Janice Barrett   Janice Barrett 
Stewards: A Barter, J Burns, Ed Kenny M Barron, T Orr, G Rowney 

Greeter: Pat Whipple   Nola Cail 
Welcomer: Fran Ciupryk   Fran Ciupryk 
Morning Tea:   P Muller, M Barron  P Read, V Rowney 
Audio Visual:   Judy Rowson  Eddie Riedel 
Worship Elder: Diane Boon  Bruce Read 

Holy Communion:   Lesley Kenny 
Steward Enquiries: Ed Kenny: Phone 0439 558 036 
Please check your Roster, so you don’t miss your turn 
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29 December 2024 

 

Wishing Everyone a Happy & Safe New Year 
 

N E W S L E T T E R 
 

 

 

  Our Mission 
 

To Participate in and Grow the Mission of God at 
Willetton by: 

 
 

•Sharing the love of God and 
•Telling people about Jesus 

• Our Vision 
          God’s Love and Hope in Action 
 

Willetton Uniting Church 
  Presbytery of Western Australia 

https://willetton.ucwa.au/ 
Caprice Place (off Herald Avenue) 

 

Minister: Rev Toby Adhityas Keva Sunday Service 9.15am 
Email:  toby.keva@me.com 
Office:  (08) 9527 1014 
Mobile:  0411 831 695 
 

Chair of the Church Council: 
Bruce Read: Ph:08 94574609 
Mobile: 0477 400 022  
Steward Enquiries: 
Ed Kenny Mobile: 0439 558 036 

 

 Prayerbook and Offering 
 

Items for the newsletter 
send to Louise’s email: 
louise.riedel@iinet.net.au 

Phone:08 9458 7989 
Mobile: 0422 814 230  
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Bible Reading: Luke 2:8-21. 
A young child is full of potentials. She reminds us of the time when the world 
and our life are full of possibilities. The birth of baby Jesus also represents that 
kind of hope, which is encapsulated in the proclamation of the angels to the 
shepherds in our reading: “I am bringing you good news of great joy for all the 
people....” (Luke 2:10 NRSV) Christmas is thus an invitation for us to discover 
our ‘inner–hopefulness’; to see our life as full of potentials once again; to see 
the world with a new kind of naivety; to marvel at everything and everyone. 
The great physicist, Albert Einstein, once said, “There are only two ways to live 
your life. One is though nothing is a miracle. The other is though everything is 
a miracle.” Viktor Frankl, the great Austrian psychiatrist, would have agreed 
with Einstein because he once said, “Life holds a potential meaning under any 
conditions, even the most miserable ones.”   
  (Rev. Toby Keva) 

 

  Bible Reading Today, 29 December 2024 
      1 Samuel 2:18-20, 26, Psalm 148 
   Colossians 3:12-17, Luke 2:41-52 
 
 

  Bible Reading Sunday 5 January 2025 
   Jeremiah 31:7-14, Psalm 147:12-20 
 

   Ephesians 1:3-14, John 1:(1-9), 10-18  
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      Prayer for the week from 29 December 
Northampton Uniting Church and the Multicultural 
National Conferences Assembly Circles of Interest: 
Walking Together as First and Second Peoples, and 
Being a Multicultural Church 
 


